Economic Development Meeting
October 14,2015
Report

A quorum was established at 5:35 PM
Present Trustees Brust and Kraus
Absent Trustee Reid
Chamber Loree Hendry, Debbie Donahue and Lynn Klein
Resident Orris Ruth
The report/minutes from 9-9-15 were approved
Motion Jan Kraus Second George Brust All Ayes
There were no citizen comments

Loree Hendry reported that there are now 11 businesses interested in buying space
on the proposed new sign on Rowell and Allen Roads. The format for a new letter
indicating the price of $700.00 to be listed on both sides of the sign as well that
the pecking order on the sign will be dictated by a first come first listed format
will apply to position on the sign. Loree Hendry and Mike Reid will author the letter.

Lynn Klein, from Century 21 Real Estate presented scenarios for posting available
Commercial/Industrial land, buildings and office space in Hampshire on the
Village's web-site. She will get the listings to Trustee Mike Reid and they will
get it on the web-site.

Trustee Brust presented a 4 page listing of the "farmers/open air" markets close by to
the 60140 zip code. Tentative schedule for 2016 would be 1 event per month
from May to October. Choice of location was discussed between the Red Ox
lot or the strip mall on Rt.72. Loree Hendry and George Brust will work on the
location.

Verizon has put up a sign in the Rt. 72 strip mall.

Nothing was presented for Open Discussion.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 PM
Motion Jan Kraus  Second George Brust All Ayes



